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I am a Registered Nurse concerned with the public health. The proposed project would be harmful
to public health. Fracking pollutes water systems. High rates of leakage and spills occur in the
pipeline that transports fracked gas, resulting in harmful chemicals entering the groundwater. The
facility would pollute the Columbia River. Despite best laid plans to prevent such problems, human
error happens as we have seen in various similar projects.

In addition, the project is counter to the WA climate goals. It would produce 4.6 million tons of
carbon pollution annually. Please deny the Shoreline permit for the refinery.
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